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Comments: Dear Forest Service et al,

I love hiking in the mountains as well as boating on the rivers that support Bighorn Sheep habitat.

Please end grazing in the High Uintas Wilderness in order to protect native wildlife, restore the degraded
watershed, and enhance opportunities for an increasingly rare Wilderness experience.

Please retire grazing permits that are voluntarily waived back to the agency, giving the ranchers the opportunity
to seek compensation from conservation interests before the allotments are permanently closed.??

| support the no grazing option as it is best for the wildlife, watersheds, recreation, and the Wilderness.

Sincerely,

Rosemary A. Kaszuba



